Current version: 15.05.2024

## COVID-19 Safe Plan ASPA Education Holiday Programs

This plan outlines the revised or additional health and safety measures that the Australian School of Performing Arts will implement to help meet government regulations, mitigate the risk of COVID-19 transmission and ensure that all participants, families, visitors and ASPA staff members have a safe place to sing, dance and work in. We appreciate your cooperation in following these guidelines when attending ASPA Education programs and events.

## **Arrivals and Dismissals**

- An ASPA staff member will stand at the designated venue entrance to monitor arrivals and dismissals. Please follow the directions of our staff.
- Please only arrive 5 minutes before your scheduled program time and ensure you are on time for collection at the designated point. Parents are unable to wait on site during session times.

## Attendance

• Please ensure you and your child are in good health before attending programs. If you or your child are displaying COVID-19 symptoms, please do not attend the program until you are better.

## Masks and Respiratory Hygiene

- We welcome any participant to wear a mask to ASPA Education programs if that is your family's choice.
- Participants will be reminded to cough into their elbows or a tissue and place used tissues straight into the bin then wash their hands or use the hand sanitation station.

We thank you for your patience and understanding. The above may be subject to change due to evolving government regulations. We appreciate your help and consideration as we work to ensure our team, choristers and families are safe.